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Mr. Kazuhisa Mori DEEL =+t H 4
Executive Vice Chairman - A
Japan Atomic Industrial Forum, Inc.
Dai-ichi Chojiya Building

2-13, Shiba-daimon 1-chome
Minato-ku, Tokyo 105-8605

Japan October 14, 2002

Dear Mr. Mori,

It was my great pleasure to meet with you and your staffs during the 24th
JAIF/KAIF Seminar on Nuclear Industry. Also, on behalf of the Korea
Atomic Industrial Forum, I would like to express our sincere gratitude to
you and your staffs as well as the people concerned for the warm and
generous hospitality extended to the Korean delegates during their stay in
Japan.

We are sure that the Seminar was very successful and many presentations
by Japanese nuclear experts were very informative and useful to Korean
participants. Also, we were very pleased to have many discussion and
exchange of views on the mutual interest during the Seminar. Particularly,
the presentations and discussion between the experts concerned from both
countries at the RI Session was a good result to the Korean delegates.
Moreover, the technical visit to the Takasaki RI Center of some Korean
experts concerned one day before having the RI Session was of a great
help to understand the Japanese RI Industry to Korean delegates who want
to promote RI Industry in Korea. We sincerely appreciate again your kind
consideration arranged for this wonderful technical tour.

Although I could not join the technical tour after the Seminar due to my
inevitable schedule, I was very glad to hear that the technical tour was
very informative, and the Korean delegates could have warm hospitality at
each facility and also have valuable chance to exchange mutual views with
the experts concerned at each place.
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I believe that this JAIF-KAIF Seminar will promote continuously the
cooperative relationship between both nuclear industries. Also, we hope to
be able to return your courtesy in the next year's JAIF-KAIF Seminar in
Korea.

Once again, thanking you for your all efforts have done for preparation
and proceeding of the JAIF-KAIF Seminar, I look forward to having a
chance to mee with you again.

Sincerely yours,

Kuk-Jin Bang
Director and Secretary General



